
February 1, 2021
Welcome to Security Plumbing & Heating Supply’s COVID-19 Response Outline.
We are currently open to the public both at our Contractor Sales Counter and our Bath Expressions Showroom.
Please note that appointments for the showroom are strongly encouraged as we strive to control the flow of clients 
and staff for our mutual safety. Additionally, having an appointment assure the most effective use of your time.
Masks covering your mouth and nose are mandatory for all visitors within our building. If you forget your mask, no 
worries, we will provide one for you at no charge.
We perform regular cleaning and disinfecting throughout the store. 
Thank you for your cooperation as we work to keep our staff and visitors safe.


